From:

Sent:

jeudi 5 janvier 2023 12:21

To:
@hsbc.com'

Subject:

FW: lunch in the coming months

Dear

Thank you for your email. Happy New Year,

Would either the 25th or 27th January be convenient for you to have lunch with Mr Berrigan?

Kind regards,



Director General



European Commission

DG FISMA - Directorate-General for Financial Stability, Financial Services and Capital Markets Union



The views expressed in this e-mail are my own and may not, under any official position of the European Commission.

Fram: @hsbc.com>

Date: 5 January 2023 at 10:27:19 CET

To: "BERRIGAN John (FISMA)" < John.Berrigan@ec.europa.eu>

Subject: lunch in the coming months

Would you have time for lunch in the coming months? Possibly

Public

Public

Public

SAVE PAPER - THINK BEFORE YOU PRINT!

Happy New Year. I hope you are doing fine,

This E-mail is confidential.

It may also be legally privileged. If you are not the addressee you may not copy, forward, disclose or use any part of it. If you have received this message in error, please delete it and all copies from your system and notify the sender immediately by return E-mail.

Internet communications cannot be guaranteed to be timely secure, error or virus-free. The sender does not accept liability for any errors or omissions.